
Coolers for Cats

Savana Kennedy was a Girl Scout for 13 years as a member of Troop 257 in Service Unit 
664. She is currently attending Kansas City Kansas Community College pursuing her Digital 
Design degree. 

Savana wanted to find a way to assist stray cats especially during the harsh winter weather. 
Cats will seek shelter and warmth, and usually these are places that are unwanted and 
could cause them harm. Savana collected cooler donations and then turned them into cat 
shelters. 

The coolers were painted then modified on the outside to seal them from harsh weather. 
The coolers were then placed on properties of those who would be willing to manage the 
upkeep of them by replacing the straw inside. In addition to the cooler shelters, Savana also 
did a presentation for many individuals to demonstrate how these cooler shelters help our 
community and its cats. 

Thanks to Savana’s efforts, more cats will find appropriate shelter and individuals have 
education to deal with the stray cat population.
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“Because of Girl Scouts… I was given the opportunity to find activities I love.”


